
Town of Springfield - Selectboard
Notice of Public Hearing 

January 13, 2025

The Town of Springfield will hold a Public Hearing at 
6:00 PM on Monday, January 13, 2025 for the purpose of 
receiving public input concerning the July 1, 2025- June 
30, 2026 Springfield Town Budget. This will be a hybrid 
meeting. The Public Hearing will be held at 96 Main Street, 
Springfield, Vermont. It will also be possible to attend via 
Zoom. 

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85353393632
Meeting ID: 853 5339 3632

Kristi C. Morris, Chair
Springfield Selectboard


